Memo

To:

Mayor Gary Becker and Members of the Common Council

CC:

Janice Johnson-Martin, City Clerk

From:

Julie Anastasio, Human Resources Coordinator

Date:

February 1, 2006

Subject:

City Council Agenda Item

This is a request to enter into an agreement with Security Benefit Group to establish a 501(c) 9 **VEBA Trust also known as a Voluntary Employees' Beneficiary Association plan.** This is in accordance with the provisions of the Racine Police Association agreement and would be available only to their members.

Thank you.

Refer to Finance & Personnel Committee